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Rear Admiral T.. F. Rrown III 
Gqnmander, Military i3niistment 

Processing ConTand 
Fort Sheridan, Illinois 60037 

Dear Admiral Brown: .$ ,, 
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Subject: hecruiting Management in the Military 
Enlistinc:lt Processing Commanq(FPCD-80-80) 

w 
We recently reviewed recruiting management in the 

Military Enlistment Processing Command (ME;ZCOXj at the 
request of the Chairman, Subcommittee on Manpower and 
Personnel, Senate Armed Services Committee. , We also re- _I viewed recruiting manage:nen'c ii. the four services ant i il 
the National Guard and addressed the results in separate 
reports t,s each of the service Secretaries, the ComandL?nt 
of the Marine Corps,'and the Chief of the National Guard 
Bureau. 

We are also preparing two reports t0,ty.e Congress 
addressing (1) the recruiting,decisionmakin:g processes, 
in the office of the Secretary of Defense and the service 
headauarters (including the Air National Guard anda;2e Army 
Natiinal Guard) and (2) the extent and causes' of, 
potential for, correcting recruiter mafpractxce. At the " 
same time, we are sending a summery of our work to the . 
Chairman, Senate Subcommittee on Manpower and Personnel. I. 

, 
We were pleased with the immediate response of your - 

organization in providing detailed data concerning your 
command's operations. During our review of recruiting 
management in the services, such informntion was of great 
value in helping us unders. tand the various organizations, 
procedures, and systems used to operate the recruiting 
programs. 
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On the basis of our limited review, we did not identify 
any problems unique to the conmand that need to be specifi- 

caily addressed. 

We are pleased with the cooperation we received &J;~;z 
our review from people in the various organizational 
associated with EIEPCCl’f recruiting. We look forward to a . . 
continued cooperative working relatlonshl? In the 

future. 

Sincerely yours, 

H. L. Krieger 
Director 
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